June 1, 2023
New Organizations
RE: No City/School Primary Election

To Whom it may concern:

Please publish or announce the enclosed News Release as soon as possible.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Respectfully yours,

7. Aot

-
Charlotte Scott Schmidt
Montgomery County Clerk/ Election Officer
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Election Public Information News Release

The Montgomery County Clerk/ Election Officer Charlotte
Scott Schmidt would like to notify the Registered Voters of
Montgomery County that there will NOT be a City/School
Primary Election on August 1, 2023, due.-to not having enough
candidates filing for each of the positions to create a
Primary.

The City/School General Election will be held November 7,
2023. .

The County Clerk and staff are here to answer any questions
and serve the public. If you have any questions or concerns
you may have, please call and we will be glad to answer your
questions or provide assistance. Office hours are Monday
through Friday, 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM and the phone number is
620-330-1200.
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Charlotte Scott Schmidt
Montgomery County Clerk/Election Officer



